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Comments for Public Posting: Thank you to the Los Angeles City Council for supporting item
#7, a repeal of Costa Hawkins by the State of CA. For too long
City Council members have been prevented from providing
assistance to Los Angeles renters. With the current financial crisis
due to COVID 19 - it is more important than ever that Cities are
empowered to protect their constituents.



